PMBHA Priorities for 2006/7

On behalf of its members the PMBHA Committee will pursue the issues identified below with Gwynedd Council through its Strategy meetings with the Council and discussions with Marina and Harbour management.  

In no particular order or preference the following priorities have been identified after inviting and receiving inputs from our members. 

· Any increase in fees for 2007 onwards should be no more than RPI.

· Dredging  - Investigate and decide what in the opinion of PMBHA is the appropriate dredging depths for the channel, harbour and marina.  Review the dredging policy with the Council and press for these depths to be achieved.

· Continue discussions with Welsh Water regarding hosepipe ban (see latest correspondence on our yahoo site).

· Review Council Harbour and Marina development proposals and represent Members views.

· Continue to press Council for improved dinghy launching facilities/dinghy storage and additional slipways on the Marina side.

· Monitor Health & Safety issues and raise with Council.

· Continue to press Council for additional Harbour Car parking and domestic facilities.

· Continue to press Council to enforce Speed limits within the harbour and entrance.

· Press Council to improve maintenance of Piles/Trots & Moorings.
· Continue to press Council to improve berthing and facilities for boats visiting by sea. 

· Seek to increase membership numbers to give more strength to our opinions.
· Continue to monitor the development of the “Ports Review “ together with the RYA and provide PMBHA participation if advantageous to the membership.
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